
 

 

 

Peredur Owen Griffiths MS 

Chair of Finance Committee 

 

 

16 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Peredur,  

Financial implications of the Senedd Cymru (Electoral Candidate Lists) Bill 

Thank you for your letter of 18 March 2024, in which you asked me to confirm whether the Senedd 

Commission has engaged with the Welsh Government on potential costs arising from the Senedd 

Cymru (Electoral Candidate Lists) Bill.  

I understand that Welsh Government indicated that, given the scope of the Bill and the information 

provided for the Senedd Cymru (Members and Elections) Bill, it did not require the Senedd 

Commission to provide any additional information relating to the potential costs arising from this 

Bill, to inform its Regulatory Impact Assessment. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Rt. Hon. Elin Jones MS/AS 

Llywydd 
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